Notice of Public Hearing on
the Proposed Operating Budget and Tax Rate
for Fairfield Hospital District
Fiscal Year 2023-2024

All interested persons, including without limitation the Taxpayers, Property Owners, Residents and Citizens of Fairfield Hospital District, are hereby given notice that a Public Hearing on the Proposed Operating Budget and Tax Rate for the Fairfield Hospital District Fiscal Year 2023-2024 will be held Thursday, August 24, 2023, at 12:00 p.m. (noon) in the J. R. Corne Board Room in Freestone Medical Center at 125 Newman Street, Fairfield, Texas  75840.  All interested persons can find details on FMC webpage (freestonemc.com) and agenda.


Tony Price
FHD Administrator
903-879-1815 cell
